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COVID-19 changed the delivery of 

services provided 

 The Arc of St. Charles was the first provider to create and implement a 

“Virtual Day Habilitation Program” for individuals to stay connected to their 

community and peers. This program is still being offered through zoom.

 Our program became a pilot example throughout the region. We trained other 

Arc chapters on this program as well. 

 This program is so successful that it has become a funded “type of service” 

during COVID and for future use.

 This program allow community partners and citizens to volunteer to host 

activities, creates a discovery and interactive environment through virtual 

learning experiences, tours, recreation activities and more.





Second Harvest Food Pantry

 We provided a community food monthly pantry for over a year beginning in 

April of 2020.

 We partnered with local churches to expand food donations through the 

community. 

 We served over 250 families in St Charles Parish. 

 We served the community with monthly drive through food pantries and 

delivered food boxes to communities.





 This program was designed to provide 
grocery shopping to the elderly 
population and those with compromised 
immune systems during the pandemic.

 We served 400 families. This program is 
still being offered.

Partnered with United 
Way for community 
grocery shopping





Distributed holiday food baskets and Christmas 
gifts to families in the community



We offered additional events to the 

community



Helping Hahnville High School students 
with a school project





Throw Me Something Mister

Grand Opening



Throw Me Something Mister

Grand Opening



Hurricane Ida Evacuation: We continued 

to provide services






